
MEMORANDUM 

 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 
 
DATE: April 10, 2015 

TO: Zoning Hearing Officer 

FROM: Rob Bartoli, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Continuation of the Zoning Hearing Officer’s consideration of a Use Permit 
Renewal, pursuant to Sections 6500 and 6510 of the County Zoning 
Regulations, to allow the continuing use of a wireless telecommunication 
facility consisting of two panel antennas on a 15-foot high monopole and 
associated equipment cabinets located at Vista Point No. 2 east of 
Interstate 280 in the unincorporated Devonshire area of San Mateo 
County (Sprint, PLN 2001-00141) 

 
 
The applicant requests a continuance of the April 16, 2015, Zoning Hearing Officer’s 
public meeting regarding the subject Use Permit Renewal.  The applicant has a 
schedule conflict and requests the item be continued to the May 7, 2015, public 
meeting.  Public notification will be sent again when this item is rescheduled for the May 7, 
2015, Zoning Hearing Officer public meeting. 
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